
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (WORKING SESSION) MAY 27, 2003 

VARIOUS TRAFFIC CONCERNS 

Purpose 

Superintendent Gord Smythe and Detective Sergeant John Lucas, of the York Regional Police, 
will be in attendance at the Working Session for a general discussion with Council on issues 
relating to Police Enforcement and to answer any questions of Council. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Council at its meeting of March 31, 2003, adopted the following: 
 

“That staff schedule a meeting between York Regional Police Districts 2 and 4 and 
Members of Council to discuss traffic concerns”. 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Robert J. Swayze 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
Robert J. Swayze 
Commissioner of Legal and Administrative Services 
 

 
 


